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I am in support of parents of continuing allow parents of disabled children to claim 

hours that are available to them. 

I know families who have had suffered abuse from assigned nurses.  They are now 

untrustworthy to our families. 

I urge the state to continue paying the parents who truly know what’s best for their 

son. 

Parent pay needs to continue!! 

Sincerely a concerned Auntie 


